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Raszka Shelley

From: Amanda Taugher <ajtaugher@me.com>

Sent: Wednesday, April 15, 2015 6:42 AM

To: Raszka Shelley

Subject: Protect Gray Wolves

Hello Shelley! 

 

I hope you're having a great week. I heard about a bill that might be passed in Oregon that will prevent gray wolves from 

ever being placed on the threatened or endangered species list. That just isn't right! Any beautiful creature of this earth 

needs protection. Any animal that is threatened or endangered deserves and needs to be on that list! Please. Protect 

gray wolves and all the animals needed to maintain balance in the environment. 

 

Thank you,  

Amanda T. 

 

Sent from my iPhone 


